
 
 

Dear MSBC 

We trust this letter finds you well. On behalf of our ministry team, Mary ans I extend heartfelt 

gratitude for your unwavering support and prayers during our recent Forum on the Core with a focus 

on Missional Communities that held in Douala last March 28th to April 1st 2024. Your generosity has 

made a significant impact, and we are truly thankful. 

Your Prayers and financial 

contributions have: 

1. Empowered Our Mission: Your 

belief in our cause has fueled our 

efforts to recognize and foster 

Missional Communities within our 

neighborhoods and localities. 

2. Strengthened Our Community: 

Your partnership has not only 

provided financial support but has 

also strengthened the bonds within 

our community. We appreciate the 

sense of unity and purpose you’ve 

helped foster. 

3. Enabled Tangible Results: Thanks 

to your support, we achieved 

practical strategies to advance the Gospel through Missional Communities. 

We equally value your prayers and encouragement. Your positive energy has lifted our 

spirits and kept us motivated throughout this journey. 

As we move forward, we look forward to continuing this partnership and achieving even greater 

milestones together because our vision is not limited to Cameroon only. It goes beyond our geographic 

and cultural boundaries and across cultures. Your faith in our vision inspires us to strive for excellence. 

Once again, thank you for being an integral part of our ministry. May your kindness and 

generosity continue to impact lives in Christ’s name. You may visit our website: 

www.navigatorscameroon.org for more information and partnership opportunities. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

 

Vincent and Mary Taniform  

 

National director. 

 

http://www.navigatorscameroon.or/

